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C&H Hog Farm should continue to have a liquid waste permit! They have
follow all your regulations and have not been guilty of an infraction.
This permit isn't a popularity contest. It's about follow the
regulations. Jason Henson and his family have faithfully done everything
that was asked of them. They deserve to be issued a liquid waste permit.
Thank you.

Dennis Ritchie

213 Davidson Rd

Nashville, AR 71852
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